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Cc: pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 

External Email 

Conner, let me be the first one to congratulate you for being a complete moron! 

All you had to do was communicate that you were in accounting for WSRP and asked for the 
invoices! 

It would have been no problem, really.  But I guess you like to play your little games with people, 
huh?  

The more disturbing notion is that the honorable legislators of Washington State put a law, as 
unthought out as this, on the books! 

Gee, I guess I will now reach out, as a private citizen, to every printer in the state of Washington 
who works with any Political entity and get their financials so I will then know what they are 
charging so I can undercut them and poach their business. (Not my style) 

The invoices you are wanting to see are in the attached PDF document CHM_invoices_WSRP.pdf 

 No son, the document is password protected so you will need to type in HI IM CONNOR AND IM A 
MORON……..no spaces of course…        
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